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URGENT 
– 6TH YEARS

• There is helpdesk support available 

for candidates at 1800-111135 or 

1800-111136 between 9am to 

5pm on Tuesday 28 February. 

Outside of these hours you can 

email 

candidateportal@examinations.ie

file:///C:/Users/andrea.feeney/AppData/Local/Microsoft/Windows/INetCache/Content.Outlook/CEVUN1D4/candidateportal@examinations.ie


WIN €50 VOUCHER!!

An email has been sent to all 

students with the link to this survey



THANKS TO 6 LCA FOR THEIR WORK ON THE 
CROCUS PROJECT

The school community can enjoy the 
beautiful Crocus' in full bloom at the main gates of 
the school in remembrance of all the children lost 
in the Holocaust.



St Peter's College senior music students Alex, Lorcan, 

Kate and Ronan presented their compositions on 

Wednesday in the National Concert Hall performed by 

the Chamber Choir Ireland





ARE YOU BETWEEN 15 AND 17 WITH AN INTEREST 
IN WORDS, STORIES AND WRITING?

• MOLI are now accepting applications for the Edna O'Brien 

Young Writers Bursary. This is a five-day, blended writing 

programme including a residential stay at UCD Student 

Residences for 15 talented young people from around the island 

of Ireland. If selected, from 17th – 21st July, 2023, they will be 

mentored through a creative writing project by one of Ireland’s 

leading writers, as well as meeting with publishers, authors, 

literature academics and fellow writing enthusiasts. This year’s 

mentor is Jessica Traynor, an award-winning poet, essayist, 

librettist, and poetry editor.

•



WELL DONE TO THE FIRST YEAR BOYS WHO BEAT 
DUNSHAUGHLIN THIS WEEK



LINK TO 
VIDEOS HAS 
BEEN 
EMAILED TO 
ALL 
STUDENTS








